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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been lovely to drop into classes and chat with the children their learning. Y4 

children have been busy designing and making night lights. They were so engaged and 

very keen to tell me all about their designs!  

 

YR have had a special delivery of caterpillars to their classroom. The children have 

been observing, investigating and learning all about caterpillars.  

 

 

Parents of pupils with SEND: 

Please see the SEND section of the school website for the summer term Family Lives 

programme of parent courses.   

 

Communication: 

A reminder that our new website contains all the information you may need around 

dates, curriculum and events. If you have a query please check the website or contact 

the office, head or deputy. This way you know that you have the correct information.  

Year group summer termly booklets are available on the Class Pages.  
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Reminder: King’s Coronation: 

We are looking forward to celebrating the 

King’s Coronation next week. Parents are 

invited into school to take part in their child’s 

Forest School session during the week and 

also for an open afternoon on Friday 5th May 

between 2-3:15pm. (Please see last week’s 

letter for more details.)  

 

To give us an idea of how many parents will be 

joining us for the forest school sessions and/ 

or the open afternoon please email the school 

office and let us know if you are able to join 

us. admin@layston.herts.sch.uk 

 

Mrs Game will be busy making a coronation 

themed packed lunch fit for royalty, ready 

for their teddy bear’s picnic on Friday! If 

your child would like a school packed lunch 

please see the menu choices below. 

 

Strike action next week:  

We are planning for school to be open as normal on the next planned strike day which 

is Tuesday 2nd May.  
 

Have an enjoyable bank holiday weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Adele McMurrough  

Head teacher 
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